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Welcome to Buford First UMC Nursery 
 

 
§ Nursery hours are from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 
§ Two to three caring staff and/or volunteers are on duty at all times. 

 
§ Staff are First Aid & CPR certified. 

 
§ Individual areas for infant nursery and toddler room. All children age 2 and under are 

welcome. 
 

§ Healthy snack provided by nursery (juice & and labeled sippy cups should be provided by 
parents.) 
 

§ Children should have individual bags with diapers/pull-ups and extra clothes. 
 

§ Sign in and sign out procedures are used to ensure child’s safety. 
 

§ Nursery provided beepers are used to notify parents if need be during Sunday school and 
services. 
 

§ Health and Wellness checklist followed to ensure health of children in the nursery. (See 
posted checklist) 
 

§ Please remember that it may take your child a few visits to become comfortable with us. 
He/she may cry the first few times they visit with us, but we will do all that we can to make 
them feel welcome. The more often your child comes, the easier the transition will be. Our 
policy is to only allow a child to cry for 15 minutes before paging the parent.  If you prefer a 
shorter or longer time frame, please notify the nursery staff when dropping off your child. 
 

§ To ensure all the children’s safety, fire and inclement weather procedures have been 
established. In the event the fire alarm is triggered, all children will exit the building and be 
escorted by the nursery staff to the nearest fire exit and will proceed to the far corner of the 
parking lot next to Bare Bones on East Main Street.. . Please do not try to come back to the 
nursery. In the event of inclement weather, the children will be escorted to the lowest level of 
the Christian Life Center until the weather threat has passed 
 

§ Any additional questions or more information please contact Susan Rosenthal, Director of 
Children & Family Ministry at Children.Director@bufordfirstumc.org 

 

Thank you for visiting our nursery. We hope that your child enjoyed his/her stay. We ask that 
you do fill out an information sheet on your child at his/her first visit so we may better care for 
your child in the future.  We are glad to have you!!! 

 

Buford First United Methodist Nursery Staff 


